
As an owner very close to this development site I oppose this application. 
With tennis courts,soccer fields,John Colet School all causing parking chaos as it is,
I strongly disagree with this proposal.I have lived in Belrose for 15 years and cannot
agree with boarding houses being built in our neighbourhood.
I strongly contest this.

Dominic Giuffrda
0414993984
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